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Measure HB 2007 holds absolutely no merit or need for a law abiding citizen, who 

has already been vetted and given clearance to lawfully possess a concealed 

handgun permit. Like so many other measures that have been born, we once again 

see a overreach to the point of rediculous. Its all about eroding, and taking away our 

God given rights, that were so beautifully executed by our founding fathers, which 

could see this scenario coming in the future. 


